
Thank you for inquiring about the Mom to Mom sale!.  

 
We will be in the Multi-Purpose Room at Mansfield Christian School: Saturday September 
28th with set up Friday, September 27th. 
 
Mansfield Christian will benefit a percentage of your sales to a designated class. This is what 
percentage will be given according to which category you fall in to. 
 
10% for current MCS family who work. 
20% for Non-MCS family who work a shift OR for MCS parent that does not work. 
30% for Non-MCS family who do not work a shift. 
 
Due to some new laws, we can no longer sell baby crib bumpers. We are going to go ahead and 
also not sell the mesh ones.  
"As of April 6th, 2017, Ohio will no longer sell non-mesh bumper pads. This ban follows three 
similar laws in Chicago, Maryland, and Watchung, New Jersey. The Ohio ban will be the second 
state-wide ban, a trend that we hope will continue until crib bumper pads are banned in all 50 
states. The bans were recommended based on research done by the American Academy of 
Pediatrics (AAP) on safe sleep. According to the AAP, it is best for a baby to sleep on their back 
and in a bare crib. Unnecessary and excess bedding, such as bumper pads, blankets, or stuffed 
animals pose a suffocation, entrapment, or strangulation hazard. 
The new law will still allow mesh crib bumper pads to be sold for three years. After three years, 
the House of Representatives will review current research and the Consumer Product Safety 
Commission’s regulations to see whether or not the renewed ban will include mesh crib bumper 
pads." 
 
ALSO, we do NOT accept anything that is torn, stained nor has odor! Due to this, all multi piece 
outfits must be hung up or PINNED together. NOT tapped or in bags.  
 
Preparing your clothes: TAGGING! Please follow those instructions very carefully; it's very 
important in how we run our sale. NO EXCEPTIONS! (Paperwork to follow) All clothes are to be 
folded on tables, unless noted in the instructions. We appreciate any racks you can let us use. 
 
During the sale: We will be accepting cash and CREDIT CARDS for a small fee. 
$2 for totals less than $100 
$4 for totals more than $100 
No checks 
 
Attached you will find our registration, seller instructions and a car seat safety form. The only 
form I need back right now is the registration . Please note I added a time slot for workers. The 
12-3 time slot is to help us clean up after the sale is over. Once I receive that back, I will send 
you your seller number. The car seat form is for anyone selling a car seat. This form needs to 
be filled out and attached to the car seat when it is brought to the sale.  
 

 
Please like and share the event on Facebook! 
 
We are very excited. Please let us know if you have any questions.  
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